
 

PBE/rmc 

23 September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Subject: Confirmed Flight Details and Thank You! 

 

I hope this message finds you well. I am pleased to confirm the flight details for our upcoming tour to 

South Africa: 

• Outbound Flight: 

Date: Sunday 20 July 2025 

Flight Number: BA 59 

Departure: London Heathrow Airport, Terminal 5 at 22:25 

Arrival: Cape Town International Airport, International Terminal at 11:00 (next day) 

• Return Flight: 

Date: Tuesday 5 August 2025 

Flight Number: BA 56 

Departure: Cape Town International Airport, International Terminal at 19:20 

Arrival: London Heathrow Airport, Terminal 5 at 05:30 (next day) 

Please ensure that all students arrive at Heathrow Airport 3 hours before departure for check-in and 

other formalities. 

I also want to take this opportunity to extend a massive thank you for your support during the Race 

Night fundraiser last Friday. It was fantastic to see so many of you at the school, and I’m thrilled to 

share that we made just shy of £1,000 in profit from the event! Your contributions will go a long way 

in helping make this tour a memorable and enriching experience for our students. 

We will have two new fundraisers prior to Christmas. The NSB mini rugby ball, the ideal stocking filler, 

will be on sale Saturday 30 November and 7 December. They will also be available to buy from 

reception during this time. The Santa Stadium Challenge on Friday 20 December will be a sponsored 

event. More information regarding both events will be sent in due course. 

Thank you once again for your ongoing support. If you have any questions about the tour or flights, 

please feel free to reach out. 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Phil Beaumont  

Director of Rugby 

Head of BTEC Sport Rugby Academy 


